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17 February 2020 
 
Dear Senate Finance Committee,  
 
Devil’s Club Brewing Company supports Senate Bill 52. It is a step forward for the 
alcohol industry as a whole, with improvements to public health, safety and great 
clarifications to license types. I sat at the table this year as the BGA and CHARR worked 
tirelessly to come to agreement on this version of SB52 and we would ask the 
legislature to support the bill as well.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Evan Wood 
Founder, Managing Member 
Devil’s Club Brewing, LLC 


